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February 20, 1985 

00:.JBLE REGISTERED 

This will advise you that there is a possibility of work available 
in the Registrar's Office starting May 1985, through August 1985. 

Since there are a limited number of positions available, we would 
like to know your intention as soon as possible. Please contact 
Megan Stuart-Stubbs (228-4073) in this regard. 

If you fail to notify this deparbnent within ten (10) days fran 
receipt of this letter, your seniority will be considered lapsed . 

Sincerely, 

Megan Stuart-Stubbs 
Personnel Services 

c.c. A.U.C.E. Local 1 
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